August 8, 2012

Marine Biology
Ref.: Ms. No MABI-D-12-00014

Dear Dr. Dupont,

Please find enclosed the revised manuscript entitled: ‘Elevated pCO2 causes developmental delay in early larval Pacific oysters, Crassostrea gigas’, which we are resubmitting for publication after having addressed your concerns.  We greatly appreciate the effort that you put into your editing and comments and would like to thank you for making this manuscript more cohesive and informative.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have addressed all of your comments and suggestions and incorporated them into the manuscript.  We hope that you find this second round of revisions satisfactory.  Attached we address specific concerns and comments that you posed.  All author revisions and/or responses are indicated by ‘REPLY’.

Again, thank you for your thorough reviews.  We hope that our revised manuscript is ready for inclusion in your special issue on ocean acidification.

Sincerely,

Emma Timmins-Schiffman
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